INSTITUTE
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The School of Information Diversity, Equity and
Inclusion Committee is pleased to invite you to a
guided tour of the exhibition, "Spike Lee:
Creative Sources," in celebration of Black
History Month in February.

See the show at 2:30-3:30pm, and join us for
drinks and snacks in the museum restaurant
"The Norm" between 3:30-5pm.
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The Brooklyn Museum is a short 28 minute
subway commute from PMC via the 2/3 train to
Eastern Parkway - Brooklyn Museum.

Space is limited. Open to School of Information
students, faculty and staff primarily, and the
wider Pratt community if space permits. To join,
please RSVP at bit.ly/spikeleepratt
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